
 

Home School Agreement Annex COVID-19 

 

 

This Annex to the Home School Agreement has been created in response to COVID-19 and is to ensure the safety of 

all students and staff. COVID-19 is a highly infectious virus that has very serious health consequences and we must 

ensure that all reasonable steps are taken. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance 

 Student Parent School 

Safety • I will take the risk to health 
seriously and do everything I 
am asked to do at all times. 

• I will stay at least 2m away 
from any person at all times. 

• I will wash my hands and/or 
use hand sanitiser as 
directed by staff, including 
when entering and leaving 
the building and before 
eating. 

• I will not touch other 
people’s belongings or swap 
items. 

• I will sneeze and cough into 
my elbow or a tissue. 

• I will ensure that used 
tissues are placed in the 
nearest bin and wash my 
hands afterwards. 

• I will not make silly or hurtful 
comments. 

• I will behave and engage in 
the work and activities 
positively and sensibly. I will 
not use my phone. 

• If I feel unwell with a high 
temperature, a new 
persistent cough or 
breathlessness, while I am at 
school, I will let a member of 
staff know immediately. 

 

• I will talk to my child about 
the importance of the risk of 
COVID-19 to health and 
doing as asked by staff at all 
times. 

• I will talk to my child about 
the importance of 
maintaining social 
distancing; the importance 
of hand washing and using 
sanitiser and other advice as 
requested by school. 

• I will provide hand sanitiser 
and tissues for my child if 
possible. 

• I will ensure that someone is 
contactable at all times while 
my child is in school. 

• I will ensure that someone is 
available to collect my child 
should it be needed during 
the school day. 

• I will not send my child to 
school if any member of the 
household is displaying 
symptoms (high temperature 
of 37.8 degrees or above, a 
new persistent cough or 
breathlessness) of 
coronavirus or has had in the 
last 7 days. 

• We will follow guidelines 
from Public Health England. 

• Staff will work with the 
students to ensure the 
guidelines are followed. 

• If a student repeatedly fails 
to follow the guidance and 
places others at risk they 
may have to be collected and 
return home for health and 
safety reasons. 

• We will communicate 
regularly with students and 
parents about issues as 
relevant. 

 

By sending your child to school you, and your child, are agreeing to adhere to all points mentioned above.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-guidance

